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May 2010

Dear David Duke,
We are writing to request that you edit your video on You-Tube entitled "White Genocide in South Africa" to remove the interview you have included (without authorization) by Dr. Gregory Stanton, President of Genocide Watch, as well as your unauthorized use of the trademarked logo of Genocide Watch, The International Campaign to End Genocide.
Genocide Watch has never characterized the murders of white farmers in South Africa as "genocide."  Genocide Watch exists to warn of the early warning signs that precede genocide, and it also declares Genocide Emergencies when an actual genocide is underway.  However, as our website has made clear since we first declared a Genocide Watch for Boer farmers in South Africa in 2002, Genocide Watch does not believe that South Africa has reached the stage of actual genocide (stage 7 on our 8 stage scale.)  We believe that hate crimes against whites, particularly Boer farmers, place South Africa at Stage 5, the Polarization stage that precedes genocide.  Many situations of polarization do not finally result in genocide if preventive steps are taken to stop the genocidal process.  However, we are concerned that if recent racist statements to "kill the Boer" by the President of the African National Congress Youth League, Julius Malema, are not repudiated by top ANC leaders, and if he is not disciplined and blocked in his intention to increase his power, the situation in South Africa will worsen, and Genocide Watch will raise the warning level to Stage 6, Preparation for genocide.
In your video, you assert that actual genocide is already underway against whites in South Africa.  Genocide Watch does not agree with your assertion.  Your use of the video with Dr. Stanton about hate crimes against white South Africans is misleading, not only because it is an unauthorized use of Dr. Stanton's image, but also because it associates him with your erroneous claim that actual genocide is already underway in South Africa.
Your unauthorized use of the Genocide Watch logo, which is trademarked, is a violation of US trademark law.  South Africa, European countries, and many other countries also honor trademarks registered or pending in the USA.
We must, therefore, request that you remove the portion of your video that includes the interview with Dr. Stanton, and the trademarked Genocide Watch logo.
Sincerely,
Dr. Gregory Stanton
Founder and President
Genocide Watch
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